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Dear Chairman Solemn and Members of the Committee on Energy and Environment, 

 

I firmly support SB1067, which would give City of Salem the authority to control the 

disposal of solid waste.  The City of Salem has a Climate Action Plan and controlling 

the disposal of solid waste is a central component of that plan.   

 

It is no longer necessary for Marion County to control the solid waste from the City of 

Salem.  The agreement between the City of Salem and Marion County is now null 

and void.  Let's keep it that way. 

 

Please do pass SB1067 to allow the City of Salem to become be a leader in carbon 

reduction and caring for our environment.  

Thank you for your consideration, 

Joan Stembridge, Salem resident 

 

 

 

 


